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MOTORSPORT RACING CANADA

STATEMENT FROM MRC OFFICIALS

Tuesday, June 6, 2023 — At the conclusion of round one's Triple Crown Series hybrid event in Edmonton,
Alberta, we executed an evaluation of our race procedures as well as our decisions.

We acknowledge our team had gaps in our internal communication processes, as well as how
we conducted our race procedures for tech inspection, staging, and starting areas. In the end,
a series of unique events led to several delays in our program. As we pieced together
information and questions in real time, we responded with what we believed were reasonable
and explainable decisions given the information we had and the time constraints of our
schedule.

Continuous learning, improvement, and progression are at the core of our commitment as we
strive to improve our internal communications and our procedures moving forward. We are
excited to continue working and collaborating with our partners and stakeholders within the
Triple Crown Series and look forward to a successful 2023 MX Tour.
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